Spring brings Changes

From the desk of Paul Giles EDWE #70

Hello fourth day, Spring is a time of change and renewal and change is upon us. May is my last month as your Community Lay director. First let me thank God for this experience it has been a real blessing, it has forced me to grow, not only in faith but also in my walk with Christ. I would also like to thank each and every board member and clergy that I served with during this season. Now a new journey starts in June, As you probably know Steve Lockridge is the Community Lay Director for 2015 &2016 and I will be assigned a new duty, we serve 3 year terms as board members which runs June to June and each member has responsibilities assigned by the Lay director. Again I thank the community for the opportunity to serve our Lord and you this past year, and I believe we have planted seeds for growth in our community for the future. -DECOLORES

Board Election News

We welcome Don Roettger, Donna Blair, Rebecca Fenn, and Scotty Hayes to the board of directors. We are looking forward to doing God's hands and feet work together to serve God and the Emmaus community.

We want to thank John Sutton, Penny Sutton, Scott Weyer, and Vera Moore for accepting to run for the board.

We thank everyone that voted and thank all 4th day for their obedience to serve God!

If you would like to serve on a subcommittee on the board, just let one of the board of directors know. We would be blessed to have you.

God Bless Ya Steve Lockridge EDWE #70 A.C.L.D.



Upcoming Gatherings

Trinity UMC Rockport	5/9
Frank Byers-Special	
Tell City UMC	6/13
Cornerstone UMC Chrisney	7/3
Boonville Wesleyan	8/8
St James West	9/12

Witness

If you are willing to give a witness talk during one of our monthly gatherings, or if your church is willing to host a gathering, please contact Steve Winsett via email at stevewinsett@yahoo.com or phone 812-483-1572.

Slice of Heaven...

We won't always know WHO we inspire with our WORDS or WHO gets encouraged when we SMILE or WHO are strengthened by our PRESENCE but let us keep doing them anyway. We won't always know it but sometimes we deliver a SLICE of HEAVEN to SOMEONE'S LIFE!



Sponsorship Training

I hope you have all been praying about those God has laid on your heart to sponsor for the upcoming walks. Please read the information on the EDWE.com website under the sponsorship tab. Please plan on attending upcoming classes so you are a well prepared sponsor.

I am looking for a couple of sponsorship committee members that would be interested in helping with sponsorship classes before the gathering. I am hoping to begin 1 hour sponsorship training at the June gathering between 5:30 and 6:30 PM. Please contact me at j.cundiff91@gmail.com or 812-897-2295 Joyce Cundiff EDWE #49 Sponsorship Chair

Next month we will give info on how to add your own community news to this page. It will be posted on the EDWE.com website with the current month's newsletter.

Join us for a Tea Party

You are cordially invited to
a Ladies Tea at
Cornerstone United
Methodist Church on May
20th at 6 pm.

Community News & Events

BBQ Benefit



The Noah James Warrick Co. Community Foundation Memorial Fund

Sponsored by Local Warrick County Churches

Saturday May 9, 2015 10 AM until sold out

Menu

Ribs: Whole \$25 Half \$13 Butts: Whole \$25 Half \$13 1/2 Chicken \$5 Pork Chops \$4 Pulled Pork Sandwiches \$4 Pint of Pulled Pork \$5

Pulled Pork or Pork Chop Dinner \$8

(Dinner includes choice of potato salad or slaw, baked beans, broad, pickle, & dessert) At the Prime Foods Parking Lot Next to Taco Bell in Boonville, IN

Pre-Orders may be placed by contacting the following. All pre-orders must be placed by May 4, 2015.

Wayne Atkinson 812-897-1739 Amy James 812-217-8468 Joe Market 812-746-7356 Ron Forston 812-567-4560 David Forston 812-897-2729 Don Roettger 812-453-3140

Orders may also be placed online by visiting www.facebook.com/events/ 1549479475323375 or Search for the "Noah James Memorial Fund BBQ" For more details visit www.warrickcommunityfoundation.org